
YCCO Notice for 1/1/24 
 

Effective January 1, 2024, Yamhill Community Care Organization 

(YCCO) will be internally assuming all aspects of care 

management, utilization management, and grievance system 

activities. These services are currently contracted to PH Tech 

and Providence Plan Partners.  

For any questions, please contact YCCO Customer service at 

503-488-2800 or toll free at 855-722-8205.  

 


